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7200 Cardinal Place - Use of Building Details

Ms. Rauch,

In regard to how Dublin City Schools (DCS) currently plans on using the 7200 Cardinal Place.

The space will be used to educate high school aged students.

The learning environment, including coursework and programming, will be similar to what is currently
being done at Emerald Campus (5175 Emerald Parkway).

The number of students at any one time will be dependent upon course offerings. At no time will the
school exceed code capacities.

The projected bell schedules would range from 7:00 AM to 3:00 PM during the school year.

The primary source for student transportation in and out of the building would be provided by DCS bus
service.

The building will have a functioning kitchen with a certified food vendor to provide student and staff
breakfast and lunch.

At this time, it is anticipated the building may have a phased opening (floor by floor), dependent upon
future community levy results.

If you require further information, please let me know.
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Thank you,
Jeff Stark
Chief Operating Officer
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